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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2024/381                                                         Date: 14-09-2024 
  

 
 

HOLIDAY NOTICE FOR EID MILAD-UN-NABI 
 
 
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 
 
 Please be informed that there will be a holiday on Monday, 16th September 2024, 
on the occasion of Eid Milad-un-Nabi, the birthday of Prophet Muhammad (peace be upon 
him). 
 
  However, there will be no holiday for admission staff, development staff, and IV 
class employees. Their duties will continue as scheduled. 
 
  Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 17th September 2024. 
 
  Wishing everyone a blessed and peaceful Eid Milad-un-Nabi! 
 
 

 
 
  

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrars, AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians, AE, SO, SSO. 
 Website 
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